
Sustainability Advisory Committee 
1580 Paoli Pike 

September 29, 2019 
Final Minutes 

 
Present 
Christi Supple, Tom Kilburn, Kipp Happ, David Shuey, Jason Lang 

No members of the public were in Attendance. 

The Meeting was called to order by Christi Supple at 7:01pm. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence were led by Kipp Happ. 

Christi asked if meeting was being recorded. There was no one recording. 

The August meeting minutes were approved. 

Chairperson’s Report: Information on Green Energy Tour with a variety of interesting sites to visit 
utilizing solar, wind, water, geothermal, hydroponic and aeroponic resources. Possible projects needing 
some funding were discussed in order to make recommendations to EGS for 2020 budget for both our 
individual SAC and for EGT. 

 
 
New Business: 
We discussed a variety of projects for consideration to recommend to EGS for funding in 2020 budget. 
These include hemp bags for distribution to residents who request them to reduce single use plastic 
bags. Educational programs for children, starting with the local elementary school and the Catholic 
elementary school. Funding for installation of at least 2 electric charging stations. 

 
Christi discussed providing signage for businesses who wish to advertise that they are making the effort 
to “Go Green for East Goshen”. 

 
Christi gave an update on meetings with businesses regarding plastic bags, straws, cutlery, and dry 
cleaning bags. The final report is still in progress. 

 
New Business: 
Tom gave a recommendation for an additional resident litter patrol in 2020. 
Christi discussed the potential for an Energy Expo in 2020 sponsored by EGT and joined by Sierra 
Club and Penn. Environment. 

There was no Public Comment. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:54pm 
 
Submitted by Mary McCloskey and Christi Supple 


